
Proposed Church Union: 
Bennachie Parish Churches 

 
Our Kirk Session, along with the Sessions of Kemnay, Blairdaff/Chapel of 
Garioch, Cluny, Monymusk and Echt/Midmar, have approved a Basis of Union 
to move our six congregations into a single parish with a team ministry.  This is 
part of a series of weekly notes to inform our congregations about the 
proposed union.  By the end of April each Congregation will be invited to vote 
on the proposed union at a congregational meeting. 
 
By now, if you are a member, you will have received a booklet outlining the 
proposed Union which includes a draft of the Basis of Union document.  If you 
have not received this information and would like a copy, please contact Neil 
or Ian (details below). 
 
The Basis of Union and Basis of Team Ministry are working their way through 
the various legal committees of the church and will be presented to the 
congregation in their final form (at least 2 weeks) in advance of the 
Congregational Meeting on the 23rd of April 2023.   
 
Meanwhile we would like to invite you to a public Q & A meeting on Sunday, 
2nd April 2023, at 11:00am (directly after the morning service), at which anyone 
is welcome to raise questions or make comments about the proposed union.   
 
We welcome all questions and input about the proposed union.  If you have 
any questions or comments at this stage, please feel free to contact Rev Neil 
Meyer or the Session Clerk, Ian Waldram at the following: 
Rev Neil Meyer     Mr Ian Waldram 
28 Oakhill Road     12 Forest Road 
Kintore, AB51 0FH     Kintore, AB51 0XG 
nmeyer@churchofscotland.org.uk  ian.waldram@outlook.com  
01467-632219     01467-632227 
 
 
 
 


